



April 4, 2018

Honorable Members of the West Allis Common Council City Hall West Allis, Wisconsin

Dear Council Members:

I am herewith reappointing Mrs. Amy Heron as a member of the West Allis Police & Fire Commission. Her five-year term will expire on May 1, 2023.

Mrs. Heron has lived for 24 years in West Allis, and she and her husband, Dean, reside at 1918 South 55th Street. They are the parents of three adult sons. She is a college graduate with a Bachelor's Degree and is employed as a Registered Nurse.

Mrs. Heron was previously a Member of the West Allis Central High School Band Parents Association, serving one term as President. She was also a Member of the PTA when her children attended school in West Allis and was Co-President in 2006 of the West Milwaukee Intermediate School PTA.

Sincerely,

Dan Devine,

Mayor

DD:jfw

MYR\CMTES\HERON.P&F